
Dear Dan: 

THE URBAN COALITION 
1819 H Street, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 

(202) 293-1530 

Enclosed you will find a draft of Guidelines that we are sending to 
cities interested in fonni_ng local coalitions. 

As you know we have scheduled an all-day planning session on local 
coalitions in Chicago on October 17th. Details will be sent to you 
shortly. 

Please give us any ideas you have and if you cannot reach me at the 
office ask for Chris Mould or Vernon Jordan. 

Sincerely, 

~ ild 
National Coordinator 




